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Regular Business Meeting May 3 & 17, 2017 6:30 PM 
Assembly 312 Meeting May 10, 2017 6:30 PM 
      

SAVE THE DATES: 

May 3rd  -  9 AM Mass – Dedication and Blessing of Chastity Project Kiosk at St. Mary School Commons 

May 19 & 20th  -  State Convention in Lexington.   www.KYKOFC.com  for details 
May 29th  -  BBQ  SALES  ON  MEMORIAL  DAY !! 

May 31st  -  Fifth Wednesday  POTLUCK 
 

 

Thank you to ALL who helped (including wives!!) for the seven Friday Fish Fry Events (1 before) during Lent. 
Although the gross sales total was down from last year (due to obvious reasons) we raised a respectable amount for 

our charities.   We will need help in the next few weeks, for FF clean up & BBQ prep. 
 

Appreciation Dinner –  Many Thanks to ALL WHO HELPED prepare and cook “one more” fish dinner for our 
workers and charities, and to Bill Richards for coordination.   

 

When was the last time YOU asked someone to join the KofC?   Yes. YOU.  We are well past half way through 
our fraternal year, and we only have one new member for this fraternal year.   We need to start early for next 

fraternal year.  We will only get new members to join if YOU ask your share of Catholic Gentlemen to join.   It has 
been said many times, most men, when asked why they’re not members, say they’ve never been asked to join.   

So ask someone! 

KAMD:  Thanks to all the volunteers who handed out Tootsie Rolls for Kentuckians with Mental (& intellectual) 
Disabilities at Kentucky Oaks Mall on April 22 and 23. 

Memorial Day BBQ -  Preparation tasks of wood cutting and stacking, and pit cleanup will be starting soon.  If you 

would like to help, please contact GK Dan Kelley or FS Bob Whitlock.  Other prep tasks will start a few days prior to 
the holiday on Monday the 29th,  and of course, smoking the ribs and shoulders on Sunday, chickens early Monday. 

   
Payment of annual dues:  Dues Notices were sent out at the end of November.  If you haven’t paid your dues for 

2017, now’s the time to do so. For your convenience, payment may be made online by credit or debit card.   Go 

to www.KC1055.org, scroll down to & click on “Pay Dues” and follow the prompts, (Or send that check in the mail!) 
     

Update of Fraternal Activity:  This year, we are asking members to keep the tally up to date during the year. 
IF YOU HAVE NOT ENTERED THE HOURS FOR WORKING FISH FRY FRIDAYS,  Please do so now online OR 

ON YOUR CELL PHONE  at www.KC1055.org.   AND YES if you wish to complete the paper form, it can be printed 

from the website, and then marked the old fashioned way with a pen or pencil.  Please keep your hours up to date. 

   
MEMBERS:  YOU ARE REQUESTED TO UPDATE YOUR CONTACT INFO USING THIS LINK: 

  https://www.kofc.org/en/contact/address_contact.html   

  

2017 DUES ARE NOW OVERDUE!!   Please Pay ONLINE at www.KC1055.org   
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Fourth Degree Exemplification:  There will be an exemplification of the Fourth Degree on July 22, 2017, 

in Bowling Green, details & further information available on State website  www.KYKOFC.com   

If interested,  please contact FN Shawn Bumpous, 270 210 4973 or FP Bob Whitlock, 270 559 6036.   

 

Fourth Degree:  Members of the Fourth Degree are urged to consider acquiring Regalia. We have had 

recent events that left us scrambling to have enough Fourth Degree Members in regalia to adequately staff 

the events.  We have a few items available, but most items will have to be purchased new.  If you have been 

a Sir Knight for a long time, and feel that you will no longer use your regalia, you might consider selling or 

donating it to a younger member.  For those considering the purchase of new regalia,  financial assistance 

is  available. Current price for the full set of regalia is $499.00.  Individual items may be found on Ebay, but 

be aware of the new price of the item before you bid. Contact FN Shawn Bumpous, (270) 210-4973 or  

FP Bob Whitlock, (270) 559-6036 for details. 
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